
February 10, 2011 
Aniplex of America 

 
Announcement: 
 
To the Customers of The Garden of Sinners - the Movie Bluray Disc Box Set (North American 
release): 
 
Regarding “The Garden of Sinners the Movie Bluray Disc Box Set” (Product # ANZX3921-3928, 
released on February 8

th
 2011), Aniplex has discovered potential issues as described below; 

 
 Regarding the black cosmetic box with ribbon attached which contains the discs, either the lid 

and/or the bottom plate of the box may be slightly bent. 
 The silver foil of the box which contains the discs may peel off. 
 
We are currently investigating the cause, and as soon as the issues are resolved, we will 
reproduce new cosmetic boxes.  

If you have a box with the problem(s) described above, and would like a replacement, please 
send an e-mail to RightStuf  (info@rightstuf.com) with the information below to register: 

* Name 
*e-mail address 
*Shipping address for replacement box 
*Telephone number 
*Invoice number of original shipment 
   
For those customers who register, we will send out the information regarding shipping of the new 
box via email in addition to posting it on our company’s website. 
Please note that you don’t have to send the damaged box at this moment.  We will announce the 
exchange instructions when we find out the detail. Please make sure to hold onto it until then. 
 
We would like to sincerely apologize for the inconvenience this may cause you.  
Thank you very much for your patience and understanding. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Aniplex of America Inc. 

mailto:info@rightstuf.com

